
From: smbisio@gmail.com <smbisio@gmail.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 1:02 PM 

To: 'Jonathan Smith' <smithj@villageofclarkston.org> 

Cc: sylvanlawtr@gmail.com; bisiolaw@gmail.com 

Subject: RE: Two FOIA Requests  

 

Dear Jonathan: 

 

Thank you for the response to one of the FOIA requests and for providing me with a status 

on the other one. 

 

I have some questions regarding your response. I realize you may be acting as the “middle 

man” here, but I would like to know the following: 

1. Some of the emails had redactions. What was the basis for those redactions (other 

than perhaps Nancy Moon doesn’t want me to have the contact information for the 

government o-icials she spoke with, which isn’t a valid reason to take an 

exemption)? 

2. It is unclear who Amy Arnold is. Is there a communication to or from that person 

that wasn’t provided?  

3. There is a copy of the HDC charter proposal, but it’s not attached to any 

communication. Can you please provide the communication? 

4. When you say no other related documents are available from Mr. Hauxwell or other 

o-icials of the city, does that mean the HDC commissioners told you they had no 

records, or does it mean they didn’t respond to the request? 

How much more time will you need to provide a final response to both requests? 

 

Thanks, 

Susan 

 


